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As we approach the end of term I have been reflecting on our school motto 

‘Live and Learn’. I am so grateful that term two has provided the Moruya PS 

community with the opportunities to live and learn in ways that haven’t been 

possible over the last few years. We have enjoyed many activities including 

sporting events, afternoon tea , breakfast BBQs, dancing and Fife and Drum. It 

has been wonderful to reconnect with parents and carers throughout the 

term. Parent teacher interviews this week will be another opportunity for you 

to connect with your child’s teacher and discuss how you can continue to  

support learning in Semester 2. I am immensely proud of the learning that has 

happened so far this year. As I read through each student’s report 

the  learning opportunities and academic growth were evident. Teachers are 

implementing evidence informed practices in each lesson so that students 

understand what they are learning and why. Our teachers are also learning 

and have had the opportunity to work with staff from Broulee Public School 

regarding quality teaching practices. We have had Broulee PS staff visit our 

classrooms and we have been fortunate to observe their teaching 

and  learning practices. At Moruya Public School we have high expectations 

for everyone and we are sure that these expectations and wonderful            

opportunities will continue as we ‘live and learn’ in Semester 2. I would like to 

thank all parents and carers for their support of our school this term and also 

thank our teachers and support staff for continuing to provide amazing        

experiences and opportunities for all students.  

Wishing every family a restful and enjoyable holiday break. School will         

resume for all students on Tuesday 19 July. 

 

Sarah Davis 

Principal 



OUR CLASS SUPER STARS  

BUTTERFLIES Liora, Chase, Jason, Ayla, Hunter, Neville, Ryder, Skyla, Laine, Bryson 

BEES Kyle, Lachlan, Nikias, Alexei, Levi, Zayde, Kyle, Ava 

EMUS  

STARFISH  

DOLPHINS Shelby, Noah, Olivia, Frankie, Dontay, Taj, Koa, Tora, Emilia, Ayla, Firne, Abel 

ECHIDNAS Zane, Caitlin, Charli, Eloise, Levi, Layla, Mia, Jake 

2/3 NGARALS Grace, Telio, Mayce, Pete, Deua 

3O Riley, Max, Britney, Franklin, Luca, Damian, Declan 

3/4M Kaitlan, Jessie, Haidi, Jacob, Bella, Cody, Amelia, William 

4MB Blake, Jacob, Brayden, Laycee, Jack, Zara, Charlie, Johanna, James, Aubrey 

BILIMAS  

BANGGU Tristan 

BIRRUWA  

2/6H  

5M  

5/6T Evan, Kiera, Ned, Quinn, Madison 

6A Kirsty, Taylah, Hannah, Lachy, Matilda, Logan, Declan, Willow, Blake, Leo, Ethan, 

Matthew, Chenae, Fletcher 

 

BRONZE:   

Dean S, Kai R, Ayla B, Levi P, William P, Bella J, 

River B, Kaitlan C, Riley P, Max W,  Franklin W. 

 

 

 

 

 

Taylah, Talon, Ned C-N, Hamish, 

Bella, Layla S, Jake, Carl,     

Franklin, Cooper G, Chloe A, 

Amelia D, Olivia S, Brayden K, 

Layla M, Addison G, Jemma, 

Reid, Summer, Ava M, Hunter, 

Indy K 

 SILVER:    

Taylah G, Hannah J, Matilda C ,  Ned C,  Caitlin 

W, Charli R, 



3/4M History Excursion  

3/4M went on a walking excursion to explore Moruya and investigate how our            

community has changed. Students used old images of buildings and the main street and 

compared how they look now and discussed how our community has changed or stayed 

the same.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSSA Rugby League Classic Shield  

Our Rugby League team played at Ulladulla in the PSSA Rugby League Classic Shield. The team played 

really well with many of the players having not played Rugby League before. Well done to Jordyn who 

was recognised for great sportsmanship on the field. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

If your child is absent from school you 

can reply to the SMS we send out       

between 10-11am. You do not need to  

notify the school  in any other way that 

they are absent. 

 
 

 

VOLUNTARY SCHOOL CONTRIBUTIONS 

The payment of voluntary school contributions is a matter for decision by parents and carers.  

If you wish to make voluntary contributions to the school you can do this by paying online via 

our school website https://moruya-p.schools.nsw.gov.au – Make a payment – then follow 

the prompts.  You can also pay at the school office with EFTPOS or cash. 

Our voluntary contributions for 2022 are: 

First child    $45.00 

 Second child    $25.00 

 Third & more children   $0.00 

Kitchen Garden contribution 2022:  $20.00 per family 

Library Contribution (TAX DEDUCTIBLE) $20.00 per family 

 

Voluntary contributions gives schools the ability to raise funds to supplement departmental 
allocations for student resources and to enable their educational, sporting and other          
programs to be initiated, maintained or enhanced. 

Please consider donating your preloved uniforms to the uniform shop clothing pool.              

These are used for supporting students who require a change of clothes throughout the day and 

also sold for $2 per item supporting the P&C .  Donations can be dropped to the office. 

https://moruya-p.schools.nsw.gov.au


 

Pyjama and Beanie day (MUFTI) 

Friday 1 July (last day of term 2)  

This is a Student Voice (SRC) initiative.  

Don’t forget your gold coin donation for the SRC.  

Slippers can be worn during class time, please make sure children have               

appropriate footwear for playtime. 



 
Thank you to our Year 6 families who attended the Kitchen Garden 

afternoon tea.  



Keeping our School Safe 

Thorne in Banggu has been keeping our paths 

safe through our break times by ensuring  

students and teachers are walking slowly and 

safely. We can see in the below photos Mrs 

Dawson was stopped at the stop and go. It is so 

wonderful to see students helping keep our 

school safe. 



 

 

 

 

South Coast Dance Festival - Tuesday 28 June 

Parent Teacher Interviews - Tuesday 28 & Wednesday 29 June 

Pyjama Day- Friday 1 July 2022 

Last day of term 2- Friday 1 July 2022 

Interschool NSW Snowsports at Perisher - 18-22 July 

District Athletics (Ulladulla) - Thursday 21 July 

School Photos - Friday 19 August 

 

 
 

 

 

2/3 Ngarals Flying Paper Planes 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 

Community News 

 
 

We are excited to have basketball NSW holding these camps this holidays, Please see the Moruya Basketball        

Association Facebook page for more information.  


